

Diocese of St Edmundsbury & Ipswich

Registered Charity no. 249726

Diocesan President Linda Ginn

Mrs Monica Twaits
39,Angela Close
Martlesham
Woodbridge
Suffolk
IP12 4TG
01473 623194
E-mail montwaits@talktalk.net
Beryl Mee
10 Bramble Drive
Purdis Farm

Ipswich
IP3 8ST
secretarysuffolkmu56@gmail.com

3rd April 2019

Dear Branch Leader and All Members

Good News - at Last!!!!!

We wrote to you last month saying we are now looking towards this year's holiday and annual meeting, which is being held in Portsmouth.

We have had to change the dates leaving on Monday 16th September returning on Friday 20th September 2019. This is a day less than planned but it was the only way to find a suitable hotel.

We are writing to let you know we are now arranging the holiday and would like to know if you and your members are interested in coming with us. The cost of the holiday £346.50 plus excursions and there will be no single supplements to pay this year. The hotel we are staying in is The Trouville Hotel in Bournemouth. This has a swimming pool and sauna for those that are interested.

It would be good if a whole group from your branch would like to come together, rooms can be double, single or twin. Non-members are also welcome. If you have a certain friend you would like to share with please let us know and we can accommodate you.

Please give this some serious thought, as we would love you to join us. Any enquiries please contact Beryl 01473 413534 or Monica 01473 623194.

If you are interested please, contact Beryl or Monica as soon as possible as time is getting short.

Love & Prayers
Beryl & Monica